
Dear Mrs Medland, 

 

I am writing in reply to your request for information of 07/10/11. 

Apologies for our late reply. 

 

The European Organisation for the Safety of Air Navigation 

("EUROCONTROL") is not bound by the rules on access to documents 

developed by the European Union (EU), namely Regulation No (EC) 

1049/2001. 

 

However, in the context of the EU's single European sky, the 

EUROCONTROL Agency is committed to promoting the objective of 

transparency. It is currently working on adapting its internal data 

rules on public disclosure. Any gap with Regulation (EC) No 1049/2001 

should be brought to a minimum. We also intend to establish 

administrative procedures for handling requests for data from the 

general public as from 2012.  

 

For now, your request for access to air traffic management data should 

be sent to the following address: 

 

EUROCONTROL 

Rue de la Fusée, 96 

B-1130 Brussels 

Email : datapol@eurocontrol.int 

Fax : +32/2/729.90.85 

 

More information about EUROCONTROL and the SES can be found here: 

http://www.eurocontrol.int/dossiers/single-european-sky 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact us for further information.  

 

With best regards, 

Javier Balsera 

Legal expert 

 

-----Original Message----- 

From: Lydia Medland [mailto:lydia@access-info.org] 

Sent: Friday 07 October 2011 15:23 

To: EUROCONTROL Information Centre 

Subject: Access to Documents Request 

 

Dear EUROCONTROL, 

 

I would like to enquire if you are under the remit of the EU 

Regulation 

10/49 on Access to Official Documents. If so I would also like to know 

what would be the best address to which to send a request for 

information regarding flight route data. 

 

Regards, 

 

Lydia Medland 

 

-- 

Lydia Medland 

Research and Campaigns Coordinator 

Access Info Europe 

Madrid 

+34 91 365 2634 

Twitter: Access_Info 

mailto:datapol@eurocontrol.int
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www.access-info.org 

 

Let's keep in touch! Sign up to the Access Info mailing list 

www.access-info.org/en/suscribe 

 

Need help accessing public information? Use the Access Info Help Desk 

www.access-info.org/en/help-desk 

 

Want to support our fight for transparency in the EU? 

www.access-info.org/en/support-us 

 

 

 

____ 

  

This message and any files transmitted with it are legally privileged 

and intended for the sole use of the individual(s) or entity to whom 

they are addressed. If you are not the intended recipient, please 

notify the sender by reply and delete the message and any attachments 

from your system. Any unauthorised use or disclosure of the content of 

this message is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. 

  

Nothing in this e-mail message amounts to a contractual or legal 

commitment on the part of EUROCONTROL, unless it is confirmed by 

appropriately signed hard copy. 

  

Any views expressed in this message are those of the sender. 
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